Board of Finance Survey Subcommittee

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

203-563-0114



Richard Creeth
Deborah McFadden
Deborah Low
Sally Poundstone
John Kelly
David Rothstein

Inaugural Meeting
Board of Finance Survey Subcommittee
Tuesday March 6th, 2018
7:30 pm
Comstock Community Center (Room 31)
Minutes

Present: Richard Creeth, Deborah McFadden, Deborah Low, John Kelly, David Rothstein

Absent: Sally Poundstone

Richard opened the meeting at 7:35pm with an explanation of the objectives of the survey from a Board of Finance perspective. Deborah McFadden outlined her thoughts on information the Board of Selectmen could glean from a survey. Deborah Low gave the Board of Education perspective.

John Kelly and David Rothstein outlined how such surveys are typically undertaken and possible approaches.

It was agreed that each subcommittee member would submit their thoughts as to the scope of the survey questions to Richard via email who would collate the thoughts into a document for discussion at the next meeting.

The meeting was called to a close at 9:35pm.

Respectfully submitted by Richard Creeth

TOWN OF WILTON

1018 MAR 12 P 2: 3

BY:(X)